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SUSTAIN/ BIODIVERSITY EDUCATION FOR
SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT

2ND TRANSNATIONAL
MEETING IN GERMANY

The second Sustain project
meeting took place in Vechta,
Germany. The University of
Vechta hosted all partners on
March 8th and 9th, 2023.

During this gathering, the
partners had the opportunity to
plan the elaboration of the
Minecraft challenges and discuss
what the lesson plans for the
teachers would need to include.

They also analyzed the overall
strategy of the project and
revised the next steps and
timeline.

WHAT WILL THIS
MINECRAFT GAME DO?

e It will provide a complete
instructional package, that will
allow teachers to center their
efforts around out tool that
educates about the dangers of
biodiversity loss.

e |t will actively engage students
aged 9-12 in environmental
issues.

e |t will add an innovative and
digitalized tool in mainstream
education.




WHAT'S COMING...

Minecraft Training Session to Boost Your
Teaching Skills!

If you are a teacher, this is for you!
Why should participate?

e To Enhance Your SKkills: This training offers you the chance
to acquire new skills and techniques in English, all while
exploring the boundless possibilities of Minecraft as an
educational tool.

e To Engage at a European Level: Join a diverse community
of like-minded educators from the Netherlands, Germany,
Spain and Greece. Share ideas, collaborate, and foster
connections that transcend borders.

e |t is Free of Charge: This training session comes to you
completely free of charge, making it an unmissable chance
to further your professional growth.
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